
NOTICE

This is to bring to the attention of all the parents and
students of Holy Cross College; the classes for the
"Even-Semester" (2nd, 4th and 6th Semester) will begin
from 17th April (Monday), 2023.

We request all the students who have gone outstation to
get back to Agartala and be present on the 17th for the
orientation to the Even-Semester.
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